
   

              Monday, 4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Further to the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening, I am writing to inform you of the closure 
of St Mary’s from immediate effect.  
 
As of tomorrow, all learning will be accessed remotely from home via Class Dojo. Your child’s class 
teacher will be contact with you tomorrow morning.  
 
It is with great sadness and frustration that I am unable to reopen our school for the start of the spring 
term. We have tried our very best to offer onsite education where possible to all pupils. The situation, 
as you are most probably aware, has been constantly evolving throughout the day.  
 
Please do contact office@stmarysrcmidd.rochdale.such.uk if you are a critical worker or require 
provision for a vulnerable child. 
 
School will open at 9am until 3pm for these pupils only. They should enter and exit via the main 
entrance from tomorrow morning. Please have proof of your critical worker status to hand for the 
office staff. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Ms S Geddis  
 

 
Headteacher  
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